
On April 9th, 2024, emergency services in the area will gather for a mass casualty

training on the Northwest College Campus. During the training, paramedics, EMT’s, flight

nurses, police forces, and other emergency personnel will work in a simulated school shooting

setting in order to hone their skills in a crisis of such magnitude. Student athletes will take part

and act as patients for the simulation. The vast number of student actors will make triaging

necessary in order to provide the best quality of care to as many patients as possible.The goal of

the day is to prepare for a mass casualty incident, hoping to never have to use such skills.


